
Printed on: 14/01/2021 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/01/2021  15:29:022020/5576/P COMMNT Christine Pullen As there is already a long standing creperie stall at the same location I see no need for a second one - 

particularly at a time of public emergency. At weekends it is a regular occurrence for the customers of the stall 

to congregate and linger on the pavements in front of and beside the William IV pub and on the other side of 

Perrins Lane outside the new art gallery in order to consume the crepes that they have purchased.  This 

means that these stretches of pavement are frequently impassable - rammed with pedestrians few of whom 

appear to be adhering to the current Coronavirus regulations regarding the wearing of masks and social 

distancing.
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